OAKLAND UNIVERSITY
ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP MEETING
November 2, 1964

PRESENT: Messrs, Beardslee, G, Brown, Cammack, Crowder,
Dickerson, Eklund, Hammerle, Hough, Hetenyl,
M.atthews, McKay, O'Dowd, Sells, Stoutenburg,
Swanson and Varner,

ABSENT: None

NMr. Eklund announced that the fall enrollment for Continuing Education is
1,616, This figure is a 40 percent increase over the previous high,

Mr. Cammack told of his meeting with the Wayne State University library
staff regarding an inter-library loan arrangement between WSU and OU,
Also, he briefly described his discussion with the General Motors Technical
Center librarian about the need for developing science acquisitions for the
Oakland University library,

Mr. Stoutenburg distributed the new Oakland University Student Handbook
and made a brief explanation of its content,

Mr. Varner announced that Oakland University has received a long-term
grant from the Mott Foundation,

Meeting adjourned.
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